
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: CFE/542.JCP 

07 June 2022 

 

Dear Families 

As a reward for all their efforts and progress made this year we have arranged an end of year trip for the students 
in 7S, on Wednesday 29th June. After consultation with the class the vast majority voted to go to JUMP 
IN (Ipswich).  
 
The cost of trip is £8.00 and this covers the price for a one hour jump session. Additionally, students may have to 
purchase specific grips socks at the venue for an extra cost of £2 (they should bring this cash in with them on the 
day).  
 
We will travel on the school minibuses, leaving at the end of break time (11:30 am) and returning to school for 
the start of lunch time (13:30). Students will need to bring their Stowmarket High School PE kit to get changed 
into at break time.  
 
If anyone in the form does not what to participate on the trampolines, they are still welcome to come along to 
spectate - this would be free of charge. 
  
The trip is now available to pay for on ParentPay.  If you have any further questions or feel that you need 
additional financial support, please do not hesitate to contact us: finance@stowhigh.com 
  
Kind regards 

Claire Ferguson 

Claire Ferguson 
Subject Coordinator PSHE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:finance@stowhigh.com

